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Letter from 
the Editor 

Happy April, Lions! It’s 
been an exciting few 

months for the Lions of 
Missouri. Make sure to 

check out the calendar for 
a list of upcoming events. 
Let’s make the next few 

months as amazing as the 
last! 

- Lion Faith  
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Lions help Logan 

Myland improve sight



District 26-M3 



We raised 

$517 with 

the Pet a 

Puppy 

Fundraiser!

District 26-M3

MU Lions are actively recruiting new members and have 

many exciting events coming up. Like them on their 

Facebook page at MU Campus Lions Club

Pet A Puppy Fundraiser
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District 26-M6

Aurora Lions Club said that their 
March 7th meeting should be 

called Sophie and Babes! 
Bobbie, Taya, Kelsey, Karsyn and 

Sophie Jones came and spoke 
about their Search and Rescue 
dog Sophie, Sophie assisted in 

the Moore, Oklahoma tornado and 
helped find over 20 people in that 

destruction.  

Republic Lions are gearing up for 
their 4th Annual Auto Show on 
May 20th.  They will also hold a 
Silent Auction at the event and 
encourage attendees to bring 

used eyeglasses to be recycled. 
 If you do you will get a FREE 

DRINK! Come and enjoy the day 
with the Lions in Republic. If you 
are considering holding one of 

these it would be great to attend 
and get ideas from the Lions in 

Republic!



District 26-M6

Lebanon Host Lions held an Event at Build a Bear in Springfield in the mall. 
LHLC met and built 100 Build a Bears for Childhood Cancer and COPE 

Domestic Violence Shelter Kids.  LHLC engaged their own kids and 
grandkids and even nieces and nephew making bears. Host Lions felt it 

would be great to have the kids help make the bears for the sick kids and 
kid that have no toys. It was an incredible time with the kids and the Lions 

attending felt uplifted by this Service Project. Lion Logo stickers were 
placed on every box so all will know where they came from. LHLC was 

thrilled with the event and working with Build a Bear.  They got a discount 
up to 100 bears. 

-The Birth 
Certificate 
that went 

with all the 
Bears

Lion Pam Weaver with her 
grandson Chance

PDG Debbie Cantrell's 
6-year-old 

granddaughter, 
LaTaeah, who 

happened to get to 
make the 100th BEAR!




